
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            
Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              
  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 29 – 3
rd

 May, 2019 

 

Welcome back after the Easter break.  I hope you had chance to enjoy some of the super weather we had and 

had a wonderful Easter. 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade and ‘Decorate an Egg’ 

On Thursday we held our parade and displayed the decorated eggs. 

I have to say how impressed we were with the amazing creations and standard of hats and eggs – well done 

to everyone who took part! 

Pictures of the parade and the ‘egg-cellent’ eggs will be displayed on the school website soon – look out for 

those! 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

The sacrament for the Year 3 children who have been part of the programme will take place on THURSDAY 

9
TH

 MAY 2019 in St Wilfrid’s Church at 10.30 am.  Please keep these children in your prayers. 

 

SATS 

Year 6 will be sitting their Key Stage 2 tests during the week commencing 13
th

 May 2019. 

Key Stage 1 tests will be taken by Year 2 children during May. 

Please ensure that the children are in punctually so they can have a settled start. 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 

Nursery Eliza, Zakariyah 

Reception CT Whole class 

Reception SS Hannah 

Year 1LP Kaiden, Olivia 

Year 1R Whole class 

Year 2M Whole class 

Year 2R Kyron 

Year 3B Whole class 

Year 3M Whole class 

Year 4B Joseph 

Year 4G Christian 

Year 5H Whole class 

Year 5M Cleo, Daniel Adeo 

Year 6G Safina 

Year 6T Karisun 

Well done everyone! 
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School Masses 

Masses will continue to be on every Friday at 9.05 am in church and, as always, you are welcome to join us. 

Please note Friday 14
th

 June 2019 will be a PRAYER SERVICE in school.  

 

Enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend and we will see everyone on TUESDAY 7
th

 MAY 2019 at 8.55 am. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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